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Weekly Newsletter    

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time – Year C 

PARISH CHILD SAFEGUARDING POLICY 
 

The parish of St. Luke the Evangelist values and encourages the 
participation of children and young people in parish liturgies and 
parish activities in order to enhance their  spiritual, physical, 
emotional, intellectual and social development. 
 
We recognise the dignity and rights of all children and are 
committed to ensuring their protection from all forms of abuse. 
This commitment is binding on all priests, employees and 
volunteers who work in our parish. It extends to the many and 
varied ways that children share in the life of the Church in our 
parish. 
The parish works in partnership with the HSE and An Garda 
Siochána in all matters pertaining to the safe guarding of children. 
If you have a concern about child abuse you should contact: 
 
Parish Child Safeguarding Representatives 
Margaret Nugent: 087- 614 7421 
Julie Josie: 087- 900 9870 
 
Child Safeguarding & Protection Service for the Archdiocese of 
Dublin 
Holy Cross Diocesan Centre, Clonliffe Road, Dublin 3. 
Telephone: (01) 836 0314 
Email: cps@dublindiocese.ie 
 
URGENT CONCERN: GARDA (Blanchardstown) Telephone: (01) 
6667000 

 
 

Parish Information 
 
 

Mass Times    
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and 
Friday 10am 
Wednesday 10am Communion Service 
Saturday Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday 10.00am and 12noon 
Holy Days Vigil 7pm mass 11am 
 
Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
087 2401432 
 
Pastoral Worker 
Colette Kavanagh Tel: 085 8279433 
 
Baptisms 
Last Saturday of each month at 3pm 
 
 

 
 

Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs  
& Friday 
9.00am-1.00pm Tel: 8205480 
Email: 
mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website:  
www.stlukesparishd15.ie 
 
Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart.  Tel: 8217339 
 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Tel:  01 8550022 
 
Legion of Mary 
Contact: Tony at 086 8727738 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

This weekend we 
remember 

Patricia Quinn RIP  
(3rd Ann.) 

FAMILY MASS 
We hope you all had a 
GREAT summer and are all 
set to celebrate with us at 
our 10am family mass 
which will recommence 
again on Sunday 8th 
September.   
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WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 

Collection totals for last week were as follows: 

 

For Parish: 

Envelopes: (75 received)  €345 

 

For Archdiocese 

1st Collection:    €191 

2nd Collection:    €275 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Parish Intentions 

It has always been an important part of our tradition that 

when we hear of someone with a problem or a worry we 

offer to say a prayer for them.   

To enable us to do this as a Parish, we have placed pages 

on which intentions can be written, at the top of the 

church, beside the statue of Our Lady.  Next to it is a 

box in which you can place your petition anonymously.   

At all Masses on the first weekend of the month, we will 

place the box on the altar and we will ask Mary to 

intercede for us as we make our prayers to God.   

As a loving and caring community, we walk with all those 

who are carrying a cross. 

 

LOCAL SCHOOLS RE-OPENING DATES 
 

Ladyswell NS Mulhuddart 
Re-opens Thursday 29th August at 8.50am 

 
St. Luke’s NS, Tyrrelstown 

Re-opens Tuesday 27th August at 9am 
 

Gaelscoil An Chuilinn Powerstown 
Re-opens Thursday 29th August 8.50am 

 
Tyrrelstown Educate Together 

Re-opens Monday 2nd September 8.40am 
 

Powerstown Educate Together 
Re-opens Wednesday 28th August 8.20am 

 
 
 
 

 

FAITH FOR LIFE 

You might have noticed a poster on the door for the Faith for Life 

programme.  It’s designed to help us to discover new ways to live out our 

faith in the reality of today’s world.   

The course is delivered in a friendly open atmosphere over 4 weekends 

and is highly recommended to anyone who wants to broaden their 

understanding of living out their faith. 

If you think you might be interested and want more information please 

contact Colette our parish pastoral worker or the email address on the 

poster. 
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